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February 15, 2018 

Attention: Expedited Surgery Facility Services (ESFS) 
Providers  

Subject: Transferring Program Manager 
  
Geoff Dalmer, the Program Manager who has worked with the ESFS provider network for the past 
six years, is transferring management of the network to Gabi Jacobson, Senior Program Manager, 
effective February 5, 2018. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing great work in providing Expedited Surgery services to the injured 
workers of British Columbia.   
  
Patrick Wong will continue to support the network as Quality Assurance Supervisor. 
 
 

Contact us 
Patrick Wong 
Quality Assurance Supervisor 
Health Care Services 
604.232.1965 
1.866.244.6404  press 2 
Patrick.Wong@worksafebc.com 
 
Gabrielle Jacobson 
Senior Program Manager 
Health Care Services 
604.233.5313 
1.866.244.6404  press 2 
Gabrielle.Jacobson@worksafebc.com 
 

Geoff Dalmer 
Program Manager 
Health Care Services 
604.276.3258 
1.866.244.6404  press 2 
Geoff.Dalmer@worksafebc.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 
For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

The Program Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the 
program providers. If you would like to be added to the email list, change your email address or be 
removed from the list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 
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